

FOSA minutes – 3rd June 2025

ATTENDEES

Serena, Mark, Vicki, Heidi, Deb, Rachel, Hayley

DISCUSSION

-Heidi and Adele have met to go over bar accounts. They feel there was more made on race night than what Sally had thought so Adele will speak to Sally. Bar will have a permanent float going forward and Sally will arrange for Heidi to have a paying in book so all cash from events will be paid straight into fosa account

-Still need a volunteer to manage the Instagram

-carboot sale is going ahead so far but only 9 tables sold so far. We cant have ice cream van as they are so busy. Serena is doing flyers but need to advertised locally. Boys have been asked for clothing donations, not much so far. Discussed possible reward point if boys bring anything

-sports day was a huge success and BBQ went well. Adele has final costings on spreadsheet so need to wait until she attends to share

-FOSA card machines sometimes blocks the boys from spending as it is down as a bar. Adele needs to ask for this changed please

-Open evening planned for 26th 5pm-8pm. Tea and coffee to be provided and possible split evening half and half. So far Heidi, Vicki and Rachel have volunteered

-Transition week for new year 7s in planned 16-20th June from 4-5pm. Boys will come in their new forms. Opportunity for Fosa stand and to promote 500 club aswell as second hand uniform sale. Need volunteers but so far

Monday- Heidi, Deb and Lorna

Tuesday – Vicki and Jo

Wednesday – Heidi and Lorna

Thursday – Rachel, Deb and Hayley

Friday - ?

-1st July is parents evening for new year 7s. Bar not being opened

ACTIONS

- Heidi to do poll for help with transition week
- Adele to try to change FOSA card machine from bar
- Adele to speak to Sally about workings out from race night

Next meeting 24th June 7pm will be brief. Decision to be made about car boot sale and then finance update